Scoil na Croise Naofa,
Geashill N.S

Geashill,

Co. Offaly,

R35 W253

17/11/22

SUBJECT: “No Idling!” campaign takes effect at Geashill N.S.

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you know, Geashill N.S. is taking part in the Green-Schools programme and are now working
on the Marine Environment theme along with the upkeep of past themes.

As part of our work on promoting sustainable travel to and from school, we have decided to
launch a “No Idling” campaign outside the school gates. From Monday 21st November, all
vehicle owners are asked to turn their engines off whilst they wait to help improve air quality,
reduce emissions and create a healthier environment around our school gates.

More information on idling is available on our website and our Green-Schools noticeboard. By
making this simple change, we can make a real difference and improve the quality of air we all

breathe. Let’s give it a go!

We would like to thank you for your continued support and we will keep you updated.

Kind Regards,

The Green-Schools Committee
Geashill N.S.




